The Honourable Chair

Portfolio Committee on Communications

Parliament 

Dear Sir,

                              Notice of Written Submissions

I refer to your letter dated 24 June 2009 addressed to Ms. Fadila Lagadien regarding the above matter. You indicate in the letter that she may make written submissions to your Committee by no later than 15.00 hours today.

When this was raised in the meeting of the Commiittee yesterday, I indicated to you that giving us one day to make written submissions is too short a period and I requested at least a week. Furthermore we have no indication on what precisely we are asked to make written submissions on. The letter contains no matters on which you wish us to address you on. 

Clarity on this is particularly important as many of the issues raised during Tuesday and Wednesday were not in the letter of invitation to come to the ”enquiry”.

It is not possible to do justice to any response in one day. We as board members have not been properly heard either orally nor through written submissions due to the material flaws we  elucidated in our statement to the Committee on Tuesday. We remain of this opinion. I therefore once more appeal to you to provide us with an adequate period being at least one week to 10 days for written submissions. 

For the record the board members who approved the statement read out to you and confirmed by them in the meeting are myself, Nadia Bulbillia, Gloria Serobe, Andile Mbeki, Fadiela Lagadien, Desmond Golding, Allison Gilwald and Khanyi Mkonza. This letter is a restatement of all the submissions in that letter as well as relating to the invitation to make written submissions.
Please note that not all the board members received an invitation to make written submissions in writing. Im not sure if the problem lies with the secretariat of the SABC or whether you have not extended this invitation to all.

I await your response

Yours faithfully,

Christine Qunta

Deputy Chairperson and Acting Chair.

